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My name is Rachelle Box as an Oregonian I am very concerned with HB4159. I believe we
are putting the cart before the horse so to speak with this bill. Oregon alone cannot make a
significant change in our climate. And proposing an emergency on this subject is senseless and
even reckless. I believe this bill is an extension of another bill that has yet to pass. Oregonians
have the right to vote on these very controversial issues. Please do not pass HB4159. Let the
people decide what constitutes emergency action.


